

October 25, 2012

Canadian Electricity Association Mr. Jim Burpee President and Chief Executive Officer 350 Sparks Street, Suite 1100 Ottawa, Ontario K1R 7S8 Canada

Dear Mr Burpee:

We have been informed that the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has ordered Hydro One to submit the 2011 Comprehensive Annual Report prepared by the CEA T-COPE Committee.

NB Power has contributed information to this report with the agreement that the information was strictly confidential and shared with other T-COPE participants for their internal use only.

It is a clear violation of this confidentiality agreement for Hydro One to submit this report to the OEB.

We strongly request that the CEA take whatever measures are necessary to convince the OEB that the submission of this report by Hydro One is a violation of the confidentiality of NB Power information.

Yours truly,

Sherry Thomson Vice-President

Customer Service, Transmission and Distribution

/e

encl.

SERVICES JURIDIQUES